
 Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The PTA is holding the AGM on Wednesday 26 September at 3.30 (straight after school pick 

up).  We will be discussing various topics including fundraising and future events.  We will 

also be sharing the annual financial report of income and expenditure.  

  

 If you have anything you would like to discuss or provide any ideas for future events please 

join us in the School hall. 

 

We urge as many parents to come along as it always lovely to meet the new folks that have 

started and to touch base with everyone else. 

 

There will childcare in Mrs Hartropp’s classroom. 


